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28th March 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Class 2  

 
Surprise Easter Visitor! 

 
On Friday 1st April to celebrate the end of another successful term in Class 2 we will be having a 
surprise Easter guest visiting us! Mrs Kukaj has offered to bring her family pet bunny rabbit Coco in 
as an 'Easter bunny' for the day for the children to pet and hold. Please let the school office know by 
Wednesday 30th March if you would not like your child to pet or hold the rabbit.   
 
During the day we will have an Easter egg hunt, complete some Easter crafts and the children will 
each be given an Easter cookie.   
 
I am aware of any food allergies, which have already been reported to school, but if there are any 
new dietary requirements, please let the school office know by Wednesday 30th March so that we 
can cater for all the children.  
 
Thank you for all your continued support so far this year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

G. Geere 

 

Mrs Geere  
Class 2 Teacher  

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


